News from Business Meeting
The flannel was bought and picked up and put in the warehouse. Thanks to Jill, Debbie and Jim Vickers, and Brendon Springer for their help in doing that. There is less variety than we have had in the past as few prints were available to choose.

Jill was interviewed by the PBS radio station at Piedmont College in Habersham County. The interview will be aired on December 12. Jill will try to get a copy for the web site.

The Chestatee hospital is having problems with the frequent turnovers of nurses. We hope we now have a reliable contact so they can get the bags they need. The GED school there has requested 2 bags this month.

Michele Murray will continue to pay for the hosting our web site for next year. Thanks for her generosity.

We discussed videotaping our Business Meetings, but it seems cost will be a factor. We will consider mailing the newsletter to those who don’t have access to a computer.

The quilt squares for the quilt for Frank and Judy have been turned in. Melanie Bellavich will complete the quilt.

Jill will go to the Buford Women’s Club in March to give a presentation.

The management company for the Quilting and /sewing Expo has changed, but we will still have a booth there. We need to have the finger pin cushions made. It is not clear whether Georgia will be able to make them.

Ida will check on Marshall Wholesale fabric store on E-Bay to see about getting quilt panels.

Needs for this month

Large tote bags
Fleece sleepsacks

Boys lap front shirt and gowns

Member notes
We had 3 new volunteers: Mary Del Negro, Judy, Alberta Alleyne.

Barbara Crump had more shoulder surgery and will not be able to quilt for us for a while.

Georgia Lucas’ husband had a stroke and is unable to talk. He is not paralyzed.

Willie Grindle had surgery recently.

Meetings

Pre-pack will be December 28,2011, at 9:30AM at Your Extra Attic, Peachtree Industrial Blvd., Sugar Hill

Business Meeting will be January 2, 2012, 10:15 AM, at Atlantic sewing Center, 2148 Duluth Hwy, Duluth

Be sure to check with your Workshop Coordinator for Workshop dates and times this month.

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year

